
 

 

 

 

 

 

House-Passed Budget Bill Under Senate Review—Local 

Aging & Disability Services at Risk  

A few weeks ago, the U.S. House of Representatives passed the "One Big Beautiful 

Bill Act," which proposes significant funding changes to programs that support 

older and disabled adults. If enacted, the proposed federal budget could reduce 

funding for essential safety net programs such as Medicaid, food assistance and 

Social Security.  

For residents of Napa and Solano counties, this could mean reduced access to vital 

support—like meals, in-home care and caregiver relief. These aren’t just line items. 

They’re vital services that help people in our community stay safe, healthy and 

cared for.  

We encourage you to stay informed about the federal budget process and its 

potential impact on our local community. Learn more at www.aaans.org/issues. 

 

 

https://www.aaans.org/issues

